
One of the most visible signs of Mi’kmaq culture and heritage is seen 

in the unique creations of our artisans and crafts people.  The Qalipu 

Cultural Foundation, with the support of the Qalipu Mi’kmaq First 

Nation, hopes to bring these ambassadors of our culture together at a 

series of consultation sessions coming up in an area near you. 

 

If you are involved in the creation of Mi’Kmaq art and crafts, or in-

terested in this topic, we want to hear from you.  Please come share 

your thoughts and experiences as we work toward the development of 

an arts and crafts strategic plan. 

Arts and Crafts Consultations 

Where and When:  

Feb 23 , Mon. – Gander, Albatross 7:00 pm 

Feb 24, Tues.– Stephenville, Days Inn 7:00 pm 

Feb 25 Wed.– Corner Brook, Greenwood 7:00 pm  

 

Please note, we will also be holding our resched-
uled tourism consultation in Corner Brook for 
members interested in Tourism and helping to de-
velop a strategic plan in that area.  Feb.26, Corner 
Brook, Greenwood 7:00 pm  

 

To register, please contact: Nicole Companion  

Email ncompanion@qalipu.ca Tel. (709) 634-8043 

mailto:ncompanion@qalipu.ca

